HOSA BOARD MEETING MINUTES
March 11th  2018 @ 6:30 pm

The Crossing Community Church

4770 Britton Parkway, Hilliard, OH 43026

Attendees

	Name
	Role
	Term Re/Elected
	Attendance

	Bill Morris
	President
	08/2018
	

	Jeremy Markewicz
	Vice President
	08/2018
	

	Scott Van De Water
	Secretary
	08/2018
	

	Tony Hunt
	Treasurer
	08/2018
	

	Ray Studer
	Board Member
	08/2018
	

	Matt Kah
	Board Member
	08/2018
	

	Lisa George
	Board Member
	08/2018
	

	
	
	
	

	Guests
	
	
	

	Dwight Burgess
	Director of Operations
	
	

	Bill Rains
	Locomotive Dir of Coaching
	
	

	Mollie Kountz
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


Bill Morris called the meeting to order at 6:30pm

1.) Open comment and Guest Speakers
-Facebook Live with Dwight
-Guest(s) include Mollie Kountz who was present to speak to the Board in regards to translator services for Spanish speaking players and families.  She was able to get in touch with someone who is affordable that can translate documents as well.

2.) Approval of February 2018 meeting minutes
-Motion to approve by Jeremy, second by Lisa…All in favor.  Meeting minutes approved.

3.) Current board business

a. Committee updates

i. Legal & compliance committee update
-Ray discussed the arrangement that was made in the 80’s between Mr. McVoy and HOSA.  The Board had discussion in sending this information over to the Sports Commission so they are aware of the history of the field use arrangement and HOSA having a vested interest in the community.  It was decided to send an email to Chris with the attachments as an FYI that he would share with the Sports Commission.
ii. Governance committee update
-Nothing to Report
iii. Finance committee update
-Discussed going forward on getting requests for proposal for accounting services.  Jeremy to send Kim an email.
iv. Community Sponsor committee update
-Jacob set up the Twitter account.  @HOSASoccer.  Doing well so far with 33 followers in the past couple weeks.
-Still waiting to get some traction with the “Donate” button on the website.

-Will possibly be holding our April meeting at the Moose Lodge.

-Gained three new $1,000 sponsors for this season.  Companies include CME Federal Credit Union, New Grounds Coffee, and Tropical Chill Hawaiian Ice.
b. Program Report from Dwight
-Everything is up and ready to go for Spring at the moment.
-Will be purchasing new pennies and cones for rec coaches to use in practice.

-The partnership with Ohio Health will allow us to provide training for coaches win reference to AED, CPR, First Aid, etc. 

-Still waiting to hear back from Prairie Township in regards to the HOSA partnership.  Looking at promoting a tournament in October with them.
4.) Old Business- 

-Lisa had a uniform update to give.  The company will be sending replacement uniforms for the ones with issues.  Lisa will be handing them out at the fields when they come in.

-Made a few changes to future Board meetings which were agreed upon via email by the Board members.

5.) New Business- Scott to contact Johnny Dawson, Financial Advisor, to see if he would like to attend the next Board meeting and speak with us as a group as to how he may be able to assist HOSA.
6.) Adjourn- Motion to adjourn by Jeremy, Scott Second.  Motion adjourned at 7:51pm
